Queiros J (Joao)

From:

Sent: 31 October 2013 20:24

To: Seagreen Phase One Representations

Subject: Seagreen Wind Energy Limited Project Alpha and Project Bravo in Firth of Forth
31" October 2013

Dear Sirs

The erection of these two vast Offshore Arrays threaten the natural environment of the Firth of Forth. It will
critically endanger the sea bird colonies on the Bass Rock and Fair Isle. These birds travel within the basin searching
for food and these arrays will lead to deaths and food shortages. There routes to and from feeding grounds must be
protected. In addition this work will threaten the survival of the local dolphins and the whales that traverse these
waters. We must protect foraging seabirds which are already suffering catastrophic declines. These colonies are
globally significant and must be looked after and not destroyed by these machines.

Yours faithfully
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